
Dear Mr. Hirsch, 

I'm writing to express my deep and sincere appreciation for your awarding of the 
2023 Climate Education Award to The Guardian. I admire the work your 
organization does to support conservation, clean energy, and urgently tackling the 
man-made climate crisis. It's consistent with much of the reporting we do to 
investigate and shine a light on environmental inequalities and injustice; to hold 
the fossil fuel industry, and its enablers, accountable; and to examine America's 
broken food system. The Guardian's US newsroom will continue to aggressively 
cover these urgent issues, and we are deeply grateful for the recognition. 

Thanks again, and good luck in your continued work. 

Best,

Betsy  
— 
Betsy Reed 
Editor, Guardian US
betsy.reed@theguardian.com
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